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“Flip the Switch” Light Bulb Campaign Saves Delawareans Nearly $1.04 Million
Delaware Energy Office and public libraries distribute almost 150,000 energy-saving bulbs

The Delaware Energy Office has announced the results of “Flip the Switch, Delaware…and Save!” - the energy-saving light bulb give-a-way program provided to Delaware residential electric customers in October. The free light bulbs, part of the Delaware Energy An$wers Program and made possible by Governor Ruth Ann Minner and the Delaware General Assembly, were provided to help Delaware citizens with the rising costs of electricity. 

Coupons for two free compact fluorescent bulbs were mailed in early October, giving residential electric customers the opportunity to redeem them at any of the thirty-five public libraries throughout the state. The bulbs, nearly a $10 retail value, use less electricity than a standard incandescent bulb. Replacing a 60-watt standard bulb with a 13-watt fluorescent bulb saves at least $24 in energy costs over the life of the bulb and lasts six times longer.


The free fluorescent bulbs were provided to help Delawareans reduce their electric bill and conserve energy. Seventy-five thousand people visited libraries and picked up almost 150,000 fluorescent bulbs. When used to replace a 60-watt standard bulb, the fluorescent bulb will save Delawareans nearly $1.04 million per year.

“We were pleased with the tremendous response from people throughout the state,” said Sandra Burton, Energy Efficiency Coordinator with DNREC’s Delaware Energy Office. “At times the libraries were overwhelmed with people eager to try the compact fluorescent bulbs. We were fortunate to have the wonderful help of Delaware’s public libraries to make the campaign a success.”

According to Annie Norman, Director of the Delaware Division of Libraries, through the program thousands of Delawareans acquainted themselves with the services available at their local libraries. “Programs that help our citizens save money, conserve energy and improve our environment are important, and Delaware’s libraries were happy to provide assistance. We greatly appreciated the books and other information on energy efficiency that DNREC provided, and we were thrilled to have so many new people explore our resources and apply for library cards.”
 

The Delaware Energy An$wers Program is funded by the Energy Efficiency Financial Incentives Act of 2006, which appropriates $8 million for energy efficiency projects.  Delaware’s residential electric customers received information on the Delaware Energy An$wers for Home Appliances program in the coupon brochure. This program provides cash incentives to citizens who retire inefficient appliances and replace them with Energy Star appliances and other high efficient products. Rebates totaling up to $500 per home are available for energy-efficient products, such as refrigerators, washing machines and air conditioners.

For more information, contact Sandra Burton at the Delaware Energy Office, 302-739-1530 or Sandra.burton@state.de.us  Visit the Delaware Energy Office’s web site at 
www.Delaware-energy.com
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